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Senior Care Link Worker, Kym Lees, met with Project Manager for WNSWPHNs Reconcilia-

tion Action Plan (RAP), Rebekah Bullock in Coonamble on 7th September. Here they spoke 

with clients Raymond Robinson and Denise Gold on their experiences utilising Marrabinya. 

Their story will be included in the  Reconciliation Action Plan (RAP).  
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Marrabinya Face To Face Meeting 

The Marrabinya team will be attending Lightning Ridge on the  

14th September for our regular quarterly face to face meeting. 

The team will be visiting Lightning Ridge, Walgett and Goodooga Practices, 

whilst there, we are going to do an in service meeting with Doctors, Nurses 

and Aboriginal Health Workers to discuss what services Marrabinya can pro-

vide to their clients.  

Keep an eye out for pictures of the visit in our next Newsletter. 



Introducing Elizabeth Mann 

Lizzie joined the Marrabinya team on the  

1st June 2020 she is based at Bourke and covers 

the Gundabooka cluster. 

Lizzie is a Darumble, Ngemba, Wiradjuri and 

South Sea Island woman, she has previously 

worked in the Education Department, Early child-

hood and Early childhood intervention.  

Lizzie loves supporting families and building rela-

tionship within her community. 
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 Introducing Candice Morrison 

Candice joined the Marrabinya 

team on the 24th  August 2020 

and she is based at Forbes and 

covers the Kalari cluster. 

Candice is a Wiradjuri woman and 

she has previously worked in the 

Education Department. Candice 

enjoys meeting new people and 

supporting them through her role 

at Marrabinya. 

ALLOWABLE MEDICAL AIDS 

Medical aids may only be acquired using Supplementary Services 

funding where: 

 the medical aid is not available through any other funding 

source in a clinically acceptable time; 

 the need for the medical aid is related to the client’s chronic 

disease and is documented in the client’s care plan;  

 provision of the medical aid is part of a primary health care  

          service provided by a GP, specialist or allied health provider  

(e.g. a pharmacist or podiatrist); and 

 the client is educated on the use and maintenance of the  

medical aid. 

Supplementary Services funds may be used for maintenance costs 

for the specified list of medical aids. 

The medical aids allowable under Supplementary Services are: 

 Assisted breathing equipment (including asthma spacers; nebu-

lisers; masks for asthma spacers and nebulisers; continuous 

positive airways pressure (CPAP) machines; accessories for 

CPAP machines); 

 Blood sugar/glucose monitoring equipment; 

Continuous glucose monitoring (CGM) devices are not eligible for 

funding under Supplementary Services. Eligibility for access to subsi-

dised CGM products under the National Diabetes Services Scheme is 

available from https://www.ndss.com.au/CGM. 

 Dose administration aids; 

 Medical footwear that is prescribed and fitted by a podiatrist;  

 Mobility aids (e.g., crutches, walking frames, or non-electric 

wheel chairs) or shower chairs. 

 Spectacles (special conditions) 

Where possible, spacers should be used rather than nebulisers. 

Dose administration aids, blood sugar/glucose monitoring equipment and 

most assistive breathing equipment is currently available under the Quality 

Use of Medicine Maximised for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander People 

(QUMAX) program for clients of participating AMSs.   

For eligible clients of AMSs, QUMAX must be used to acquire these items 

rather than making an application to use Supplementary Services funding. 
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